
Rossmoor Library Policies Regarding Books by PWR Authors 

On January 15, 2020, Dick Friedman and Pat Teschner met with Rossmoor’s Librarian, Paula 
Nichols, to review and clarify the library’s policies regarding donations of Rossmoor authors’ 
books to the library.  We sought this meeting to clear up confusion among PWR members regard-
ing the library’s policies and to express concerns about lost books. 

The following points are of importance to PWR members. 

There is limited space for Rossmoor authors’ books.  The librarian concentrates on procuring 
books that are of general interest to our particular population.  Books that have been in the col-
lection before 1995 are gradually being weeded out to make room for new books.  The books 
that are removed are placed on the “free cart.”  

The library will only accept books published within the previous two years.   

Authors wishing to donate their books to the Rossmoor collection should contact the librar-
ian in person to discuss their donation.  This will insure proper transfer of their books to the 
collection.   

Neither the library nor PWR will accept any financial responsibility for donated or dis-
played books that are damaged or lost. 


